
Our property is brown in this image. We received signatures of support from 6 nearby neighbors at 5 properties. Those  in 
support are highlighted in green.  The house on Texas Ave was originally concerned and asked for a postponement at a 
previous HOA meeting, but is now in support. The neighbor directly behind the property  is still not in support and prefers 
the property to be subdivided so that both lots front on 38th street (which would not allow the existing house to be saved). 


